
 
14th June 2019 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I just wanted to remind everyone of the arrangements for tomorrow.  

● I will meet the children in the parish centre, which is at the back of the church.  
● The photographer will be there to take the children’s picture. We will have a group picture taken as 

well.  Photographer arrives at 9am to set up and will finish at approx 9.50.  
● The children will stay with me until the mass starts so we can go through final preparations.  
● In the church there will be signs on the rows to show where family members should sit.  
● There will be a space labelled for the children to sit with their readings and mass booklet. Please 

ask family members to keep that seat clear.  
● There will be rows at the back of church for extra family and friends.  
● After the mass there will be opportunities for the children to  have their photographs taken on the 

altar etc. 
● There will be a little buffet for the children to celebrate together in the parish centre. There will be 

tea and coffee for family members to come and join in with the celebration.  
● I know that many of you have further plans for the day. Let me know what time you need to leave 

so I can ensure we do everything before the children leave.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during this journey. I hope the children 
have a special day and make lots of lovely memories. If you have any questions please come and see 
me.  
 
 
Miss Worthington 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 


